
7th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Personal Devices - Smart Watches

As you know, at South Borough we are committed to Safeguarding all members of our school
community. I would like to draw your attention to the following points in our Online Safety Policy:

● This (Online Safety) Policy applies to all access to the internet and use of technology, including
personal devices such as smart watches.

● South Borough Primary School expects learners’ personal devices andmobile phones to be left at
home or, in the class of Year 6 children, handed to the class teacher at the beginning of the school day,
who will lock these securely away until the end of the day.

●Mobile phones or personal devices are not to be used by learners during the school day at all.

With this in mind, we would ask parents that children leave smart watches at home, so that they do
not need to be looked after by staff, as we can take no responsibility for loss or damage that may
occur.

Thank you for your support,

Miss H Ballard
Assistant Headteacher


